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October 5, 2021 

 

Blaine Fatal Crash 

 

On October 5, 2021, at approximately 6:41 A.M., the Blaine Police Department, Coon Rapids Police 

Department, Coon Rapids Fire Department, and Allina EMS responded to a single vehicle crash on 

Highway 10, near Highway 47 in the city of Blaine.  Early indications show that the SUV rolled when 

traveling eastbound on Highway 10.  The adult female driver was ejected and pronounced deceased at the 

scene.  The female was the only occupant in the vehicle. 

The incident is under investigation by the Blaine Police Department, Minnesota State Patrol, Midwest 

Medical Examiner’s Office, and Anoka County Sheriff’s Office.  No additional information will be 

provided at this time. 
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